

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; Jeffrey[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 4/5/2012 5:35:55 PM
Subject: Re: Dr. Magnani

In a nut shell: Dr. Magnani advises not to try and move this test date. He says not to rock the boat...she is with the most powerful people there who are already meeting half way and moving things around to accommodate her...he doesn't want the initial fears everyone had to be roused again. Dr. Magnani is available to speak with you on this and says if you really want him to try to move the date, he will ask, but he encourages you to keep the test date as is on the 13th. (He also said to tell [REDACTED] not to worry...she is doing better work than some of the students already!)
T: [REDACTED]

On Apr 5, 2012, at 12:20 PM, Jeffrey wrote:

Ask him to check with lichtenthal , to see if [REDACTED] can do the 20th for her test instead of the 13th , I would like to see the school before her test

Sorry for all the typos .Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 5, 2012, at 12:12 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Dr. Magnani can meet you in front of the Dental School at 11am on Tuesday April 17th. They are asking if this will work for you. Please advise

April 17, Tuesday

***** Mark Lloyd to be in NY 17-21*****

**** Peggy to see if you can be her Guest to the Celebration of the 11th Tribeca Film Festival Party 7-9:00*****

11:00 Meet Dr. Magnani in Front of Dental School-631 West 168th Street between Broadway & Ft. Washington

7-9:00 11th Annual Tribeca Film Festival with Peggy Siegel

The State Supreme Courthouse

60 Centre Street

AWAITING TO SEE IF OK FOR YOU TO ATTEND WITH PEGGY

??? Depart for Palm Beach